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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Tracie Tolle, PUCT Texas Energy Fund Administrator 
FROM: Alison Silverstein, Alison Silverstein Consulting 

Member of TBPP Advisory Committee 
RE: P. 57236 Note to Stakeholders on the Patrick Engineering TBPP final report 
DATE: January 23,2025 

I write to suggest that you expand the January 23,2025 staff memo by adding the questions 
below for stakeholders to address in commenting on Patrick Engineering's Final Report: 

• Will the proposed technical specifications proposed yield TBPPs that work effectively to 
meet Texas critical facilities' resilience goals? Are there any elements in the proposed 
technical specifications that should be corrected or improved? 

• Does the recommendation that the TBPP packages be sized for 10kW, 25kW, 100kW, 
500kW and 1,000kW (Patrick Engineering final report, p. 15) work for what we know of 
the Texas critical facility population? Is there any reason to modify this set of package 
sizes? If so, what alternate package sizes do you recommend and why? 

• Do the cost estimates in the final report (final report pp. 29-31) appear valid? Why or 
why not? If your organization were planning to offer TBPP packages in volume based on 
these specifications, what would you estimate as the integrated TBPP package and 
installation costs for the various TBPP package sizes? 

• Are there any ways to modify the proposed TBPP technical specifications (for instance, 
with respect to the role of and sizing balance between package energy components) to 
reduce the cost or improve the effectiveness ofthe TBPPs without compromising the 
TBPP critical facility goals and statutory requirements? How would these changes affect 
the cost and performance of the resulting backup power packages? 

Considering the level of detail contained in Patrick Engineering's 1,171-page final report and the 
importance of getting the TBPP technical details right, I recommend that you clarify to 
stakeholders that the 10-page limit on comments can be supplemented with an appendix covering 
any recommended technical modifications. 

Thank you for considering these additional changes. 


